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Department of Municipal Administration, GoAP

To
The Regional Director(MA), Guntur & Anantapur.
The Project Director, Mepma, Guntur & Kadapa.

From

Smt Anita Ramachandran, I.A.S.
Mission Director, MEPMA
Hyderabad.

Lr. Roc. N0.957/D/2013, dated: 27-05-2014

Sub: - MEPMA — SVP — Postponement of Guntur & Anantapur (Kadapa) Regional workshop the
Municipal Officers -reg.

Ref: - 1. Letter Rc. No. 941/ SVP/ 2012 Dated: 21.05.2014 of the CDMA, Hyderabad..
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With reference to the letter cited, the Mission Director, Mepma, Hyderabad has decided to postpone
the orientation and workshop on Street Vendors of Guntur & Anantapur (Kadapa) which will be held on 29"

and 30" May 2014 due to administrative reasons.

Mission Di?{éc‘tor,
MEPMA, Hyderabad.

Copy to the Project Directors, MEPMA, Nellore, Chittor, Prakasham, Anantapur, Kurnool District



